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1. Summer School 
- 16 Students 
- Lasts 2 more weeks 

 
2. 2nd Grade Dacia Johnson 

- Graduate of Pelican Rapids High School 
- Has been teaching at Breckenridge for last 2 ½ years 
- Head Dance Coach  

 
3. ADSIS Position to Abby Fresonke 

- Graduate of Pelican Rapids High School 
- Just graduated from Minnesota State University Moorhead 
- Has been a lead teacher for Club Vikes for 5 years 

 
Activities Report 

1. About 70 students in summer strength and conditioning. 
 

2. New state guidelines from June 11 meeting. 
 

- Outside PODS - New max is 25 

 

- Ball Sharing - Athletes in PODS can share/pass balls to each other.  The priority should 

be that kids limit the number of touches on a given ball.   Example... If basketballball 

group is doing passing work then the same 2 athletes should share the same ball 

through the duration of the drill.   Balls should then be sanitized after each group.    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Viking Elementary School 
“A community of learners dedicated to improving our world.” 
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